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SUBJECT: VOTE YES: 2556 Paystub transparency 

  

 MESSAGE: To the Oregon Legislature: 

  

 I urge your support for HB 2556. Employers must provide plain language 

explanations for deductions on an employee's paycheck. HB 2556 requires 

employers to explain in plain language the amount and reason for a deduction on a 

worker’s paycheck.  

  

 Workers should be able to read and understand their paychecks. By requiring 

employees to provide a plain language explanation of their paycheck deductions, 

workers will have a better understanding of their finances. 

  

 Thank you for your time. Please pass this legislation. 

  

 ---------------------- 

 From: Chris Alcorn 


